
 
 
 
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M  

 

TO:  Amy Nielsen, Executive Secretary 

  Faculty Senate 

 

FROM: Becky Bitter, Registrar’s Office 

 

FOR:  Academic Affairs Committee 

 

DATE: 7 November 2018 

 

SUBJECT: Proposal to Drop the MBA certificates at Tri-Cities and Vancouver 

 

At its meeting on November 6, 2018, AAC approved a proposal to drop the certificates 

under the MBA degree which was discontinued at Tri-Cities and Vancouver. 

 

At this time, Faculty Senate review and approval is recommended, to be effective spring 

2019. 


